
 
Welcome, Pacific Avenue Academy of Music Parents and Guardians, to our first virtual 

Back to School Night for the 2021-2022 school year. During the Virtual Back to School 

Night you will be able to listen to a message from Principal Mrs. Salley. Here is the Google 

Meets Link to the Virtual Back to School Night. The Virtual Back to School Night will begin 

at 5:00pm.  

 

Parents and Guardians will be able to meet their child’s teacher during the Virtual Back to 

School Night. Parents, please make sure you have logged into Parent Connect to view who 

your student’s teacher is prior to logging into a Teacher Meet and Greet. Tonight, you will 

be accessing pre-recorded videos so please sit back and enjoy our virtual back to school 

night! Go PAAM!  

 

In addition to the Virtual Back to School Night videos posted this evening, parents will 

have the opportunity to attend a teacher Meet and Greet during two virtual sessions the 

same night. The first session will begin at 5:15pm and the second session will be at 5:45pm. 

PAAM’s Virtual Back to School Night will end at 6:15pm. While we cannot make these 

virtual sessions about individual students, if you have questions regarding classroom 

procedures, curriculum or just want to say hi to the teacher, please stop in. Teachers will 

send links to the Virtual Back to School Sessions mid-day Thursday August 5, 2021. 

 


